
Comment for planning application 23/00853/OUT
Application Number 23/00853/OUT

Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Richard Greig  
 

Organisation
Name Geraldine Peissel

Address St Marys House,Little Lane,Horley,Banbury,OX15 6BJ

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I wish to object strongly to this planing application as it would be contrary to the adopted 
Cherwell Local Plan 2011-2031. It would adversely affect the Conservation Areas of both 
Hanwell and Horley joining it up in ribbon development to the  Banbury urban area. Harm 
would inevitably follow to the  heritage of this ironstone village with its lovely church and the 
observatory therein. Not only that but it has already been assessed by CDC as clearly 'not 
suitable for development' . The buffer of land between the  village and Hanwell Fields 
development  is already small and needs to be maintained and protected. The local 
environment and biodiversity would be severely affected and result in the loss of good grade 
farmland which is so important now that we need to grow more and more local food. This 
proposal is inappropriate  as local infrastructure  is already under pressure. Green space and 
countryside is so important for people's health and welfare and once lost it can never be 
restored. I hope that the application of this proposal will be turned down.
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